City of Worthington Hills
P.O. Box 22586
Louisville, KY 40252
Phone 243-8415 Fax 243-8416

Date; November 21, 2006

Present:
Anita Wilborn Darren Kreakie Cassandra Sea
Angela Barnes Glen Sea Dennis Shepherd
Steve Schwager Beth Kreakie

Beth Kreakie called the meeting to order at 7:06 pm, Darren made the motion and Dennis
seconded the motion.

Citizen Parficipation: Claudette Johnson

Minutes: Review and accepted by: Darren

Ordinance/ Municipal Orders: Steve and Darren attended the Planning & Zoning meeting for
Bristol Woods, there will be another meeting held on 11-28-06. There has been rules set for the
time that construction workers may use our roads. Steve will do some research to see if
Coldstream has annexed Bristol Woods correctly.

Financial Report: Anita Wilborn presented the Expense Report, Glenn made motion and
Cassandra second the motion, and the board approved it unanimously.

New Business: Mrs. Johnson was needing information on the rules for widening her driveway.
We are waiving the Deed of Restriction for fencing. Beth met with MSD to find out if the project
of the sunken hole in the open space is going to be started and when it will be completed. We
have found out that there has been some attacks and vandalism with in our City.

Old Business: We did receive the reimbursement for the paving of the side walks. Christmas
lights will be judged this year by 12-19-06, and the board will met to decorate the entrance by 11-
29-06. We are going to have open bids for the lawn care service for 2007.

Commissioners’ Report:

Sanitation- Glen reported he made light check and reported problems, spoke with LG&E about
the meters on the sprinkler system and spoke with restdence concerning a dead tree issue.

Public Health & Safety- Darren report 9 Citizen Contact, 3 Written/Verbal Warnings, and 29
Citations. He toured the City for parking violations and mailed out letters. Discussed criminal
activities with Sgt. Cabrera and discussed the billing with LMPD clerk.

Property Muintenance- Cassandra did not turn in a report.

Road Maintenance- Dennis reported he contacted MSD about the drainage issue on
Northumberland and they will start working on the problem between December 07 - February 08.

Beth called the meeting at 8:49pm. Darren made motion and Dennis seconded the motion



